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TERM 3 WEEK 3 - Outside of School Hours Care 

Hello to the parents and carers of our Newington Wyvern House OSHClubers  

 
Welcome back to term 3!! We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and are please to say that the 
July holiday program was a great success – a big thank you to all families that got involved, and to the 
OSHClub staff for all their efforts! 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE BOOKINGS; 
Please note that permanent bookings do not roll over from term-to-term, so please ensure that you 
have rebooked for term 3 should you require a permanent booking – we have noticed a lot of regular 
drop ins so please be sure to enrol as soon as possible! Parents who wish to utilise the service; if you 
have not done so already, please visit our website www.oshclub.com.au to create an online 
enrolment – it is easy and there is no signup fee! Should you have any issues regarding your online 
account; please contact our Account Manager, Maria at maria@oshclub.com.au as she will be able to 
assist with any payment or booking issues.  
 
We do request that you book your child/ren in online at least 24 hours in advance, as this ensures we 
have the correct number of staff-to-children ratio so your child is most efficiently and safely 
supervised. Additionally, booking in advance allows us to cater an ample amount of afternoon tea for 
all children, prior to the commencement of the session. If you would like to organise a regular 
booking, this can be completed via your online account. Should you need to make a late booking 
(attend on the day of), please SMS/phone Natalya on 0428 131 700 preferably before 9:30am, 
however, please be mindful that there is a late booking fee for those that have not booked online in 
advance.  
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION; 
It has come to our attention that some children have been listed as having an allergy on their 
enrolment forms – please ensure you provide us with the correct medication should your child have 
an allergy; it is imperative that we have the suitable medication for treatment on site. If your child/ren 
do not suffer from any medical conditions, please be sure to remove this from their enrolments as 
soon as possible. Please feel free to discuss any concerns with the onsite coordinator, Natalya. 
 
LOST PROPERTY; 
If your child/ren leave their belongings at OSHClub, these are kept in our care until the following 
session; to which any unclaimed belongings are then taken down to the common lost property area 
located at the bottom of the fire escape stairway – please feel free to ask the onsite coordinator if you 
are unsure as to where lost property is located. 
 
DONATIONS? 
Here at OSHClub Newington we try to encourage the children to utilise materials, which can be 
reused. The boys absolutely love designing various creations out of mixed resources, so we do 
welcome any donations - cardboard items (cereal boxes, milk cartons, paper rolls, bottle caps etc.), 
any still useable toys, which may be in need of a new home. Please feel free to speak to the 
Coordinator if you are unsure as to what we accept as donations. Thank you for your assistance with 
this! 
 
WHAT HAVE WE DONE THE PAST FORTNIGHT? 
The past fortnight we have been settling back into term 3 with a variety of fun activities! At the 
commencement of the term we held a big catch-up meeting and gave the boys an opportunity to 
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brainstorm ideas and themes they were keen to explore this term, as well as a chance for the boys to 
reflect on the holidays. Most recently, a lot of the boys have shown an interest specifically in 
dinosaurs; extending from the success of our last few wall murals (under the sea, and outer space) the 
boys suggested we make our very own OSHClub Jurassic Park wall. The children have absolutely loved 
creating a volcano and adding various dinosaurs and flora to the mural – please feel free to have a 
look at our wonderful (ongoing) creation!   
                   

   
 
Here we have the boys with their art works; from paper planes and dinosaurs to Ben 10 watches made out 
of foam – the boys have had a very positive start to term 3! 

 
WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK AT OSHCLUB? 
Additionally, the boys have really enjoyed creating Cup and Ball pieces, as well as, Origami, namely Paper 
Planes. Next week we will be focusing on extending our Origami skills – the week will provide boys with the 
opportunity to practice their skills in folding paper, reading and following instructions, as well as extending 
on their own ideas/creations in a safe and encouraging environment. 
 

August Monday 3rd Tuesday 4th  Wednesday 5th Thursday 6th Friday 7th 

 
BEFORE 
SCHOOL 

ACTIVITIES 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

*Chess Tournament 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

*Design a Card Game 

The BSC Special – 
Kid’s choice! 

 
AFTER 

SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES 

Dinosaur Origami 
(Arts/crafts) 
Dodgeball 

(Group game) 

Paper Planes 
(Arts/crafts) 
Silent Ball 

(Group game) 

Ninja Star Origami   
(Arts/crafts) 

Obstacle Course 
(Group game) 

Origami Crane  
(Arts/crafts) 

Soccer 
(Group game)  

 Origami Cars  
and Trains 

 (Arts/crafts) 
Touch Rugby 
(Group game) 

 
AFTERNOON TEA 

(We always 
provide a variety 

of fruits & 
vegetables) 

Pumpkin Soup 
(Leek, Coconut milk) 

Banana Bread 
Pita Bread Pizzas 
(Tomato, Cheese) 

Wholemeal 
Sandwiches 

(Vegemite, jam, 
cheese, honey) 

Non-cook Tacos 
(lettuce, tomato, 

cheese, sour cream, 
salsa, 4 bean mix, 

corn) 

Program Information 

Program Coordinator: Natalya Heidler 
Program Assistants: Jacqueline Nicholas, Zachary Harb, Tom Fryda, Pamela Alvarado, Natali Keentok 
Phone: 0428 131 700   Email: oshclub.newington@gmail.com  OSHClub Head Office: (03) 8564 9000 
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